
April 11, 2015 
 
Members of the United AFA-CWA Master Executive Council, 
 
Please consider this as my “Willingness to Serve” for any available alternate position for the 
System Board of Adjustment.  
 
I will be in attendance and available during the upcoming MEC Meeting in Las Vegas for an 
interview.  Should you have any questions you would like to address prior to the election, 
please feel free to contact me. 
 
Attached is my resume for your review and consideration.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheryl A. Burns 
 
 
 
 
 


